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NOTICE TO THE PARENTS (CLASSES – 9 & 10)/ 11th FEB., 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

This is to inform you that as per the notification no. 049 of the Government of 

West Bengal, Directorate of School Education, Bikash Bhavan dated 04th 

February, 2021 permitting to re-open schools with the students of Classes 9 to 12 

with effect from 12.02.2021.  
 

Keeping this notice in mind we would like to have a week of class for the students 

of Classes 9 & 10. These classes will be utilised for the purpose of clearing their 

doubts with the respective subject teachers. We too have decided to have offline 

classes & written exams for the students. Those who opt out of offline mode, the 

alternative online mode will be made available for the exams. However, the online 

classes will not be held for a week prior to the commencement of exams. The 

offline classes/ exams are not compulsory.  
 

Those students who are willing to attend or not to attend the offline classes 

will give in writing to the Principal and submit the written undertaking 

(compulsory for all) to their respective class teachers in the school on 

Saturday, 13th February, 2021 between 10:00 am - 11:00 am. 
 

Thanking you for your wholehearted cooperation and collaboration. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 

 

NB: Those who are suffering from any sicknesses such as cold & cough, fever or 

undergoing treatment are not expected to attend the offline classes. 
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